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Ms. Antillon,
 
The NMOCD is in receipt of the State Land Office’s protest of the  amended application filed by
Solaris Water Midstream, LLC for a new location for the McCrae SWD #1 well in Section 33, T19S,
R28E.  The Division is unable to recognize the protest.
 
The OCD received the amended application on June 12, 2019 at which point it was deemed
administratively complete.  Because the proposed change of location did not require that any new
parties be notified, no new notice was given.   
 
If you have any questions please feel free to let me know.
 
Regards,
 
Dylan Rose-Coss
 
Petroleum Specialist
Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
 
(505) 476-3477

 

From: Antillon, Andrea <aantillon@slo.state.nm.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 3:12 PM
To: Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD <KathleenA.Murphy@state.nm.us>; Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
<DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>; Lowe,
Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
<Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>
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Cc: Gallegos, David A. <dgallegos@slo.state.nm.us>; Crosby, Faith <fcrosby@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] SLO Objection to Solaris Water Midstream, LLC SWD Application
 
Hello –
The State Land Office objects to the amended application recently filed by Solaris Water Midstream,
LLC for a new location for the McCrae SWD #1 well in Section 33, T19S, R28E.  The State Land Office
did not receive notice from the applicant.  Please let me know if you need any additional
information.
Kind Regards,
Andrea
 
 
Andrea Antillon
Associate Counsel
Office of the General Counsel                            
Phone 505.827.5752                                                  
New Mexico State Land Office
310 Old Santa Fe Trail
P.O. Box 1148
Santa Fe, NM  87504-1148                         
aantillon@slo.state.nm.us
nmstatelands.org
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